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COMMENTS OF THE GREEN POWER INSTITUTE 
ON THE PROPOSED DECISION OF COMMISSIONER PEEVEY 

Introduction 

Pursuant to Rules 14.3 and 14.6 of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, 

the Green Power Institute (GPI) respectfully submits these Comments of the Green Power 

Institute on the Proposed Decision of Commissioner Peevey, in R.06-04-009, the Order 

Instituting Rulemaking to Implement the Commission's Procurement Incentive 

Framework and to Examine the Integration of Greenhouse Gas Emissions 

Standards into Procurement Policies. Our Comments focus on the issues of regional 

emissions tracking, emissions factors for imported power ffom unspecified sources, and 

carbon intensity and procurement decisions. 

Regional Emissions Tracking 

The GPI is very pleased to see that the Proposed Decision (PD) embraces the eventual 

adoption of a region-wide greenhouse gas reporting and tracking system. The PD states, 

on pages 4 - 5: 

We support the call made by several parties in this proceeding for a multi-state regional GHG 
reporting and traclung system A regional solution to reporting and tracking would greatly 
increase the accuracy of GHG reporting in California. We urge ARB to lead a regional effort 
to develop and implement such a system. 

We request that you strengthen this statement by making the following word addition in 

the first sentence: "We support the call made by several parties in this proceeding for a 

multi-state regional clcrtronic GHG reporting and tracking system." 

Section D on page 39 of the PD proposes that the interim reporting and tracking system 

be comprehensively reviewed at an early enough date to allow improvements to be 

implemented during 201 1 at the latest, prior to the commencement in 2012 of mandated 














